
If you can read this it means you have joined the event 
successfully. 

Please join by Audio and ensure you mute yourself 
throughout the meeting.  We will go through further 
details before we start the event.

We will be recording this event. 

Thank you!

Welcome



Running Order

• Introduction and Promotion Opportunities

• Overview of Refereeing in Hertfordshire

• National Referee Strategy & New Referee Course

• Discussion Clips

• FAQ’s



COVID
• Impact on workforce

Moving Forwards
• New referees
• Referee Support Group
• Steve.maker@hertford

shirefa.com 07944 
461476

Refereeing in Hertfordshire

mailto:Steve.maker@hertfordshirefa.com


Announcement 2021/22 season: 
Change of policy regarding use of coloured referee shirts 
in grass roots football. 
On no account should referees be expected to wear 
tabards to distinguish them from the players.

Reminder: 
SCOR do not allow Clubs to play in black or dark blue kits.

Referee Committee



FA Playmaker Award (for 
those who need to 
complete their 
1st safeguarding course)

Safeguarding Re-
certification course Safeguarding@Hertfordshire

fa.com

Safeguarding

https://www.thefa.com/bootroom/learning/qualifications/the-fa-playmaker
https://www.thefa.com/bootroom/learning/qualifications/online-safeguarding-children-re-certification
mailto:Sam.Carey@Hertfordshirefa.com


Protocol for dealing with 
discriminatory abuse

Temporary Dismissals 

Football Services

https://www.hertfordshirefa.com/news/2019/dec/05/protocol-for-dealing-with-discriminatory-abuse
https://www.thefa.com/get-involved/respect/sin-bins


Q&A Session

Save the date – Thursday 4th February, 2021
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